
More new or revised procedures might 
be in the works.

Information that the FAA shared with Industry 
April 27-30, 2017, just before the 

implementation of NextGen at LAX



The following slides are excerpted from 
the FAA’s slide show that accompanied 4 
days of teleconference and web-based 

interactive briefings with industry.

The National Business Aviation Association (NBAA) 
posted the FAA slide show on the NBAA website:

https://www.nbaa.org/ops/airspace/regional/west
ern/SoCal_041117_Metroplex_April_27_Chart_Bri

ef_V3.pdf






















